Registration 2015 Tshwane University Of
Technology
Getting the books registration 2015 tshwane university of technology now is not
type of challenging means. You could not lonesome going later books gathering
or library or borrowing from your friends to approach them. This is an
enormously easy means to specifically acquire lead by on-line. This online
broadcast registration 2015 tshwane university of technology can be one of the
options to accompany you gone having other time.
It will not waste your time. acknowledge me, the e-book will unconditionally
make public you further thing to read. Just invest little times to approach
this on-line message registration 2015 tshwane university of technology as
capably as evaluation them wherever you are now.

Indigenous Studies: Breakthroughs in Research and Practice Management
Association, Information Resources 2019-10-11 Global interest in indigenous
studies has been rapidly growing as researchers realize the importance of
understanding the impact indigenous communities can have on the economy,
development, education, and more. As the use, acceptance, and popularity of
indigenous knowledge increases, it is crucial to explore how this communitybased knowledge provides deeper insights, understanding, and influence on such
things as decision making and problem solving. Indigenous Studies:
Breakthroughs in Research and Practice examines the politics, culture,
language, history, socio-economic development, methodologies, and contemporary
experiences of indigenous peoples from around the world, as well as how
contemporary issues impact these indigenous communities on a local, national,
and global scale. Highlighting a range of topics such as local narratives,
intergenerational cultural transfer, and ethnicity and identity, this
publication is an ideal reference source for sociologists, policymakers,
anthropologists, instructors, researchers, academicians, and graduate-level
students in a variety of fields.
Contextualised Critical Reflections on Academic Development Practices Teboho
Pitso 2021-04-20 "This book offers insightful reflections on academic
development practices. The contributors engage the reader painstakingly in the
dynamics of professional learning and effective teaching. This volume
facilitates the examination of the need for reflection that leads to
professional maturity. All educational institutions seek teachers who
continuously search for effective strategies in improving student success. The
contributors uncover a variety of approaches as they evince proven suggestions.
The chapters are refreshing and edifying. This book is essential for all
teachers, lecturers and trainers who want to improve their teaching practice
immensely". Professor Vuyisile T. Msila Researcher at the Thabo Mbeki African
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School of Public and International Affairs, University of South Africa.
The Statesman's Yearbook 2016 Nick Heath-Brown 2017-02-07 Now in its 152nd
edition, The Statesman's Yearbook continues to be the reference work of choice
for accurate and reliable information on every country in the world. Covering
political, economic, social and cultural aspects, the Yearbook is also
available online for subscribing institutions: www.statesmansyearbook.com .
The Danger of Giving Up Thomas Ishmael Ramalekana 2020-12-03 About the Book The
Danger Of Giving Up is a special token of inspiration that every human being
should have. The motive behind writing this book is to try to instill and
inculcate a sense of understanding expecially to youth, to think beyond their
comfort zone and broaden their horizons.Allow me from the bottom of my heart to
tell you that you cannot read a book of this magnitude and still interpret life
like before: . You will become a light of THE nation. You will learn to
separate facts from opinions. You will become a lion of your generation. You
will become a true leader not a follower. You will become a Virus of change.
You shall become what you have being becoming.
African Journal of Science, Technology, Innovation and Development Muchie Mammo
2012-03-01
Routledge Handbook of Urban Planning in Africa Carlos Nunes Silva 2019-11-14
This handbook contributes with new evidence and new insights to the on-going
debate on the de-colonization of knowledge on urban planning in Africa. African
cities grew rapidly since the mid-20th century, in part due to rising rural
migration and rapid internal demographic growth that followed the independence
in most African countries. This rapid urbanization is commonly seen as a
primary cause of the current urban management challenges with which African
cities are confronted. This importance given to rapid urbanization prevented
the due consideration of other dimensions of the current urban problems,
challenges and changes in African cities. The contributions to this handbook
explore these other dimensions, looking in particular to the nature and
capacity of local self-government and to the role of urban governance and urban
planning in the poor urban conditions found in most African cities. It deals
with current and contemporary urban challenges and urban policy responses, but
also offers an historical overview of local governance and urban policies
during the colonial period in the late 19th and 20th centuries, offering ample
evidence of common features, and divergent features as well, on a number of
facets, from intra-urban racial segregation solutions to the relationships
between the colonial power and the natives, to the assimilation policy, as
practiced by the French and Portuguese and the Indirect Rule put in place by
Britain in some or in part of its colonies. Using innovative approaches to the
challenges confronting the governance of African cities, this handbook is an
essential read for students and scholars of Urban Africa, urban planning in
Africa and African Development.
Water Safety, Security and Sustainability Ashok Vaseashta 2021-07-14 This book
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focuses on threats, especially contaminants, to drinking water and the supply
system, especially in municipalities but also in industrial and even
residential settings. The safety, security, and suitability landscape can be
described as dynamic and complex stemming from necessity and hence culpability
due to the emerging threats and risks, vis-a-vis globalization resulting in new
forms of contaminants being used due to new technologies. The book provides
knowledge and guidance for engineers, scientists, designers, researchers, and
students who are involved in water, sustainability, and study of security
issues. This book starts out with basics of water usage, current statistics,
and an overview ofwater resources. The book then introduces different scenarios
of safety and security and areas that researchers need to focus. Following
that, the book presents different types of contaminants – inadvertent,
intentional, or incidental. The next section presents different methodologies
of contamination sensing/detection and remediation strategies as per guidance
and standards set globally. The book then concludes with selected chapters on
water management, including critical infrastructure that is critical to
maintaining safe water supplies to cities and municipalities. Each chapter
includes descriptive information for professionals in their respective fields.
The breadth of chapters offers insights into how science (physical, natural,
and social) and technology can support new developments to manage the
complexity resident within the evolving threat and risk landscape.
The Palgrave Handbook of Global Arts Education Georgina Barton 2017-02-14 This
extensive Handbook addresses a range of contemporary issues related to arts
education across the world. It is divided into six sections; Contextualising
Arts Education, Globally and Locally; Arts Education, Curriculum, Policy and
Schooling; Arts Education Across the Life Span; Arts Education for Social
Justice: Indigenous and Community Practice; Health, Wellbeing and Arts
Education and Arts-Based and Research-Informed Arts Education. The Handbook
explores global debates within education in the areas of dance, drama, music,
media and visual arts. Presenting wide-ranging research from pedagogies of
adaptation developed in Uganda to ethnomusicology in Malaysia and community
participatory arts to wellbeing in Canada the Handbook highlights the universal
need for arts education and in particular the importance of indigenous
(including both traditional and contemporary practice) arts education. With
contributions from internationally renowned scholars and practitioners and
building on the World Alliance for Arts Education Global Summit in 2014, the
Handbook creates an essential resource for arts education practices in and out
of school alongside institutional, traditional and contemporary contexts.
Students, teachers and practitioners across the arts disciplines will find the
text invaluable for developing further opportunities to promote and study arts
education.
Locally Relevant ICT Research Kirstin Krauss 2019-01-17 This book constitutes
the refereed proceedings of the 10th International Development Informatics
Association Conference, IDIA 2018, held in Tshwane, South Africa, in August
2018. The 20 revised full papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected
from 61 submissions. The papers are organized in topical sections on ICT
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adoption and impact; mobile education; e-education; community development;
design; innovation and maturity; data.
Higher Education Pathways Paul Ashwin 2018-12-13 In what ways does access to
undergraduate education have a transformative impact on people and societies?
What conditions are required for this impact to occur? What are the pathways
from an undergraduate education to the public good, including inclusive
economic development? These questions have particular resonance in the South
African higher education context, which is attempting to tackle the challenges
of widening access and improving completion rates in in a system in which the
segregations of the apartheid years are still apparent. Higher education is
recognised in core legislation as having a distinctive and crucial role in
building post-apartheid society. Undergraduate education is seen as central to
addressing skills shortages in South Africa. It is also seen to yield
significant social returns, including a consistent positive impact on societal
institutions and the development of a range of capabilities that have public,
as well as private, benefits. This book offers comprehensive contemporary
evidence that allows for a fresh engagement with these pressing issues.
Law, Religion and the Environment in Africa M. Christian Green 2020-06-03 This
volume explores themes of ecotheology, ecofeminism, environmental pollution and
degradation, climate change, human and environmental rights, sustainable
development, human-animal relations through totem and taboo, sacred sites and
spaces, and other environmental topics in ways that add immeasurably to the
study of African environmentalisms and the interaction of law and religion. In
terms of religion, the capability of humans not only to sin and destroy the
earth, but also to repair and redeem it, is very much in evidence across
Christianity, Islam and Africa’s many indigenous religious and cultural
traditions. In terms of law, the need for effective policies and for states and
governments to work with indigenous groups and communities towards
environmental solutions is also apparent.
A City is Not a Tree Christopher Alexander 2017-08-07
South Africa Yearbook 2009
Student Politics in Africa Luescher, Thierry M. 2016-05-12 The second volume of
the African Higher Education Dynamics Series brings together the research of an
international network of higher education scholars with interest in higher
education and student politics in Africa. Most authors are early career
academics who teach and conduct research in universities across the continent,
and who came together for a research project and related workshops and a
symposium on student representation in African higher education governance. The
book includes theoretical chapters on student organising, student activism and
representation; chapters on historical and current developments in student
politics in Anglophone and Francophone Africa; and in-depth case studies on
student representation and activism in a cross-section of universities and
countries. The book provides a unique resource for academics, university
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leaders and student affairs professionals as well as student leaders and
policy-makers in Africa and elsewhere.
Advanced Materials for Renewable Hydrogen Production, Storage and Utilization
Jianjun Liu 2015-11-25 Hydrogen, as an energy carrier, is widely regarded as a
potential cost-effective, renewable, and clean energy alternative to fossil
fuels in order to mitigate the energy shortage and environmental pollution that
are currently being faced. The rapid development of advanced materials in
hydrogen production, storage, and utilization has opened up a new avenue for
the conversion and utilization of hydrogen energy. This book summarizes the
current research progress in these areas and is expected to aid in the
development and design of advanced materials to improve hydrogen production,
storage, and utilization.
The Statesman's Yearbook 2017 Palgrave Macmillan 2017-02-28 Now in its 153rd
edition, The Statesman's Yearbook continues to be the reference work of choice
for accurate and reliable information on every country in the world. Covering
political, economic, social and cultural aspects, the Yearbook is also
available online for subscribing institutions: www.statesmansyearbook.com.
Ties that Bind Jon Soske 2016-11-01 Intimacies of friendship create vital
spaces for practices of power and resistance within the histories of apartheid
and colonialism. What does friendship have to do with racial difference,
settler colonialism and post-apartheid South Africa? While histories of
apartheid and colonialism in South Africa have often focused on the ideologies
of segregation and white supremacy, Ties that Bind explores how the intimacies
of friendship create vital spaces for practices of power and resistance.
Combining interviews, history, poetry, visual arts, memoir and academic essay,
the collection keeps alive the promise of friendship and its possibilities
while investigating how affective relations are essential to the social
reproduction of power. From the intimacy of personal relationships to the
organising ideology of liberal colonial governance, the contributors explore
the intersection of race and friendship from a kaleidoscope of viewpoints and
scales. Insisting on a timeline that originates in settler colonialism, Ties
that Bind uncovers the implication of anti-blackness within nonracialism, and
powerfully challenges a simple reading of the Mandela moment and the rainbow
nation. In the wake of countrywide student protests calling for decolonisation
of the university, and reignited debates around racial inequality, this timely
volume insists that the history of South African politics has always already
been about friendship. Written in an accessible and engaging style, Ties that
Bind will interest a wide audience of scholars, students and activists, as well
as general readers curious about contemporary South African debates around race
and intimacy.
Surface Modification of Biopolymers Vijay Kumar Thakur 2015-04-27 This book
covers the fundamentals in a most logical and clear manner for science and
engineering students to follow as well as researchers from different
disciplines. The main objective is to summarize in a fairly comprehensive
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manner most of the recent technical accomplishments in the area of surface
modification of biopolymers for different applications. The book will be
organized so that it provides most relevant and realistic information on
surface modification of biopolymers for different applications ranging from
automotive materials, toxic ion removal, biomedical material development, to
defense applications, and more. Included in this book will be more than 20
chapters. This book is of interest to materials and biomaterials scientists and
engineers, polymer chemists, biochemists, and biotechnologists. It introduces
an overview of the developments made in the area of surface modification of
biopolymers. Critical issues and suggestions for future research avenues are
discussed, underscoring the roles of materials scientists and researchers for
the future of these new “green” materials.
Fault Analysis and Protection System Design for DC Grids Abhisek Ukil
2020-04-13 This book offers a comprehensive reference guide to the important
topics of fault analysis and protection system design for DC grids, at various
voltage levels and for a range of applications. It bridges a much-needed
research gap to enable wide-scale implementation of energy-efficient DC grids.
Following an introduction, DC grid architecture is presented, covering the
devices, operation and control methods. In turn, analytical methods for DC
fault analysis are presented for different types of faults, followed by
separate chapters on various DC fault identification methods, using time,
frequency and time-frequency domain analyses of the DC current and voltage
signals. The unit and non-unit protection strategies are discussed in detail,
while a dedicated chapter addresses DC fault isolation devices. Step-by-step
guidelines are provided for building hardware-based experimental test setups,
as well as methods for validating the various algorithms. The book also
features several application-driven case studies.
Indigenous knowledge systems and climate change management in Africa Ajayi,
O.C. (ed) 2017-11-15 Climate change presents a profound challenge to food
security and sustainable development in Africa. Its negative impacts are likely
to be greatest in the African region, which is already food insecure. In the
face of global climate change and its emerging challenges and unknowns, it is
essential that decision makers base policies on the best available knowledge.
In recent years, the knowledge of local and indigenous people, often referred
to as indigenous knowledge (IK) has been increasingly recognised as an
important source of climate knowledge and adaptation strategies.
The Statesman's Yearbook 2015 B. Turner 2016-12-27 Now in its 151st edition,
The Statesman's Yearbook continues to be the reference work of choice for
accurate and reliable information on every country in the world. Covering
political, economic, social and cultural aspects, the Yearbook is also
available online for subscribing institutions:
http://www.statesmansyearbook.com.
Science, Technology and Innovation for Sustainable Development Goals Ademola A.
Adenle 2020
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Felids and Hyenas of the World Dr. Jose R. Castello 2020-10-20 The most
comprehensive and user-friendly photographic field guide to the world’s
wildcats and hyenas From the Leopard Cat of Asia, the Black-footed Cat of
Africa, and the Amur Tiger of Siberia to South America’s Ocelots and North
America’s Bobcats, the wildcats known as felids are among the most fascinating
and spectacular of all animals. This stunningly illustrated book is the most
comprehensive and user-friendly guide to the world’s felids and their often
misunderstood relative, the hyenas. Covering and illustrating every species and
subspecies, the guide features more than 150 superb full-color plates that
incorporate more than 600 photographs and show species in similar poses for
quick and easy comparison. Drawing on the latest taxonomy and research, the
facing-page species accounts provide distribution maps, common and scientific
names, and detailed information on key identification features, distribution,
behavior, reproduction, similar species, habitat, conservation status, and
where to observe each species. An ideal field companion for use anywhere in the
world, the book will appeal to both casual nature enthusiasts and seasoned
professionals. Covers 41 felids and 4 hyenas—every species and subspecies in
the world Features more than 150 color plates incorporating more than 600
photos Depicts species in similar poses for quick and easy comparisons Provides
key identification information in detailed, facing-page species accounts Uses
the latest taxonomy Includes easy-to-read distribution maps and tips on where
to observe each species
Mergers and Alliances in Higher Education Adrian Curaj 2015-03-31 This volume
casts light on mergers and alliances in higher education by examining
developments of this type in different countries. It combines the direct
experiences of those at the heart of such transformations, university leaders
and senior officials responsible for higher education policy, with expert
analysts of the systems concerned. Higher education in Europe faces a series of
major challenges. The economic crisis has accelerated expectations of an
increased role in addressing economic and societal challenges while at the same
time putting pressure on available finances. Broader trends such as shifting
student demographics and expectations, globalisation and mobility and new ways
of working with business have contributed to these increased pressures. In the
light of these trends there have been moves, both from national or regional
agencies and from individual institutions to respond by combining resources,
either through collaborative arrangements or more fundamentally through mergers
between two or more universities. After an introductory chapter by the editors
which establishes the context for mergers and alliances, the book falls into
two main parts. Part 1 takes a national or regional perspective to give some
sense of the historical context, the wider drivers and the importance of these
developments in these cases. Included are both systemic accounts (for countries
as France, Sweden, Romania, Russia, Wales and England), and specific crosscutting in itiatives including a major facility at Magurele in Romania and a
Spanish programme for promoting international campuses of excellence. Part 2 is
built from specific cases of universities, either in mergers or alliances, with
examples from different countries (such as France, UK, Romania, Spain, Germany,
Denmark, Finland, Switzerland). A concluding chapter by the editors assesses
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these experiences and indicates the implications and future needs for
understanding in this domain.
The Open Group Architecture Framework TOGAF Version 9 The Open Group 2015-01-01
The Open Group Architecture Framework (TOGAF) is a framework a detailed method
and a set of supporting tools for developing an enterprise architecture,
developed by members of The Open Group Architecture Forum
(www.opengroup.org/architecture).As a comprehensive, open method for enterprise
architecture, TOGAF Version 9 complements, and can be used in conjunction with,
other frameworks that are more focused on specific aspects of architecture or
for vertical sectors such as Government, Defense, and Finance.TOGAF may be used
freely by any organization wishing to develop an enterprise architecture for
use within that organization (subject to the Conditions of Use).This book is
divided into seven main parts :PART I (Introduction) This part provides a highlevel introduction to the key concepts of enterprise architecture and in
particular the TOGAF approach. It contains the definitions of terms used
throughout TOGAF and release notes detailing the changes between this version
and the previous version of TOGAF.PART II (Architecture Development Method)
This is the core of TOGAF. It describes the TOGAF Architecture Development
Method (ADM) a step-by-step approach to developing an enterprise
architecture.PART III (ADM Guidelines & Techniques) This part contains a
collection of guidelines and techniques available for use in applying TOGAF and
the TOGAF ADM.PART IV (Architecture Content Framework) This part describes the
TOGAF content framework, including a structured metamodel for architectural
artifacts, the use of re-usable architecture building blocks, and an overview
of typical architecture deliverables.PART V (Enterprise Continuum & Tools) This
part discusses appropriate taxonomies and tools to categorize and store the
outputs of architecture activity within an enterprise.PART VI (TOGAF Reference
Models) This part provides a selection of architectural reference models, which
includes the TOGAF Foundation Architecture, and the Integrated Information
Infrastructure Reference Model (III-RM).PART VII (Architecture Capability
Framework) This part discusses the organization, processes, skills, roles, and
responsibilities required to establish and operate an architecture function
within an enterprise.
Global Cultural Economy Christiaan De Beukelaer 2018-09-21 Global Cultural
Economy critically interrogates the role cultural and creative industries play
in societies. By locating these industries in their broader cultural and
economic contexts, Christiaan De Beukelaer and Kim-Marie Spence combine their
repertoires of empirical work across four continents to define the ‘cultural
economy’ as the system of production, distribution, and consumption of cultural
goods and services, as well as the cultural, economic, social, and political
contexts in which it operates. Each chapter introduces and discusses a
different theme, such as inclusion, diversity, sustainability, and ownership,
highlighting the tensions around them to elicit an active engagement with
possible and provisional solutions. The themes are explored through case
studies including Bollywood, Ghanaian music, the Korean Wave, Jamaican Reggae,
and the UN Creative Economy Reports. Written with students, researchers, and
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policy-makers in mind, Global Cultural Economy is ideal for anyone interested
in the creative and cultural industries, media and cultural studies, cultural
policy, and development studies.
ICEL 2017 - Proceedings of the 12th International Conference on e-Learning
Laurie O. Campbell 2017
Research Universities in Africa Cloete, Nico 2018-11-09 From the early 2000s, a
new discourse emerged, in Africa and the international donor community, that
higher education was important for development in Africa. Within this
‘zeitgeist’ of converging interests, a range of agencies agreed that a
different, collaborative approach to linking higher education to development
was necessary. This led to the establishment of the Higher Education Research
and Advocacy Network in Africa (Herana) to concentrate on research and advocacy
about the possible role and contribution of universities to development in
Africa. This book is the final publication to emerge from the Herana project.
The project has also published more than 100 articles, chapters, reports,
manuals and datasets, and many presentations have been delivered to share
insights gained from the work done by Herana. Given its prolific dissemination,
it seems reasonable to ask whether this fourth and final publication will offer
the reader anything new. This book is certainly different from previous
publications in several respects. First, it is the only book to include an
analysis of eight African universities based on the full 15 years of empirical
data collected by the project. Second, previous books and reports were
published mid-project. This book has benefited from an extended gestation
period allowing the authors and contributors to reflect on the project without
the distractions associated with managing and participating in a large-scale
project. For the first time, some of those who have been involved in Herana
since its inception have had the opportunity to at least make an attempt to see
part of the wood for the trees. Different does not necessarily mean new. An
emphasis on the ‘newness’ of the data and perspectives presented in this book
is important because it shows that it is more than a historical record of a
donor-funded project. Rather, each chapter in this book brings, to a lesser or
greater extent, something new to our understanding of universities, research
and development in Africa.
Doctoral Education in South Africa Nico Cloete 2015-12-08 Worldwide, in Africa
and in South Africa, the importance of the doctorate has increased
disproportionately in relation to its share of the overall graduate output over
the past decade. This heightened attention has not only been concerned with the
traditional role of the PhD, namely the provision of future academics; rather,
it has focused on the increasingly important role that higher education and,
particularly, high-level skills is perceived to play in national development
and the knowledge economy. This book is unique in the area of research into
doctoral studies because it draws on a large number of studies conducted by the
Centre of Higher Education Trust (CHET) and the Centre for Research on
Evaluation, Science and Technology (CREST), as well as on studies from the rest
of Africa and the world. In addition to the historical studies, new
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quantitative and qualitative research was undertaken to produce the evidence
base for the analyses presented in the book. The findings presented in Doctoral
Education in South Africa pose anew at least six tough policy questions that
the country has struggled with since 1994, and continues to struggle with, if
it wishes to gear up the system to meet the target of 5 000 new doctorates a
year by 2030. Discourses framed around the single imperatives of growth,
efficiency, transformation or quality will not, however, generate the kind of
policy discourses required to resolve these tough policy questions effectively.
What is needed is a change in approach that accommodates multiple imperatives
and allows for these to be addressed simultaneously.
Cutting-Edge Technologies and Social Media Use in Higher Education Benson,
Vladlena 2014-02-28 "This book brings together research on the multi-faceted
nature and overarching impact of social technologies on the main opportunities
and challenges facing today's post-secondary classrooms, from issues of social
capital formation to student support and recruitment"-The Learning and Study Strategies Inventory Claire E. Weinstein 1987 Aimed to
Diagnose study skills on 10 scales
Underground Undermined: What Really Happened In South African Mines During
Apartheid Malesela Jeremiah Kekana 2015-05-09 Many people throughout the world
know what happened in South Africa before the political transformation. They
know of the many struggles fought by the different political parties that were
banned; but managed to operate underground from both within and outside the
country. However, few people know of the other side of Apartheid; the illtreatment and abuse of the most important sector of black community; the
workers. The workers who worked in the heavy industries of South Africa, like
Agriculture, Mining, Domestic and many more other workplaces that help put this
country where it is today economically. There were a lot of hair-raising racial
incidents that happened in most industries then; especially in the mining
industry where I worked for the better part of my working career. I am talking
about incidents that happened to me personally; incidents that happened to
those next to me and true stories of my colleagues that I interacted with on a
daily basis.
Education in a New South Africa Robert Balfour 2015-09-30 This collection
presents new investigations into the role of heritage languages and the
correlation between culture and language from a pedagogic and cosmopolitical
point of view.
Polymer Nanocomposites for Advanced Engineering and Military Applications
Ramdani, Noureddine 2019-04-01 The field of polymer nanocomposites has become
essential for engineering and military industries over the last few decades as
it applies to computing, sensors, biomedical microelectronics, hard coating,
and many other domains. Due to their outstanding mechanical and thermal
features, polymer nanocomposite materials have recently been developed and now
have a wide range of applications. Polymer Nanocomposites for Advanced
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Engineering and Military Applications provides emerging research on recent
advances in the fabrication methods, properties, and applications of various
nano-fillers including surface-modification methods and chemical
functionalization. Featuring coverage on a broad range of topics such as
barrier properties, biomedical microelectronics, and matrix processing, this
book is ideally designed for engineers, industrialists, chemists, government
officials, military professionals, practitioners, academicians, researchers,
and students.
Drinking Water Quality and Human Health Patrick Levallois 2019-04-04 The
quality of drinking water is paramount for public health. Despite important
improvements in the last decades, access to safe drinking water is not
universal. The World Health Organization estimates that almost 10% of the
population in the world do not have access to improved drinking water sources.
Among other diseases, waterborne infections cause diarrhea, which kills nearly
one million people every year, mostly children under 5 years of age. On the
other hand, chemical pollution is a concern in high-income countries and an
increasing problem in low- and middle-income countries. Exposure to chemicals
in drinking water may lead to a range of chronic non-communicable diseases
(e.g., cancer, cardiovascular disease), adverse reproductive outcomes, and
effects on children’s health (e.g., neurodevelopment), among other health
effects. Although drinking water quality is regulated and monitored in many
countries, increasing knowledge leads to the need for reviewing standards and
guidelines on a nearly permanent basis, both for regulated and newly identified
contaminants. Drinking water standards are mostly based on animal toxicity
data, and more robust epidemiologic studies with accurate exposure assessment
are needed. The current risk assessment paradigm dealing mostly with one-by-one
chemicals dismisses the potential synergisms or interactions from exposures to
mixtures of contaminants, particularly at the low-exposure range. Thus,
evidence is needed on exposure and health effects of mixtures of contaminants
in drinking water. Finally, water stress and water quality problems are
expected to increase in the coming years due to climate change and increasing
water demand by population growth, and new evidence is needed to design
appropriate adaptation policies. This Special Issue of International Journal of
Environmental Research and Public Health (IJERPH) focuses on the current state
of knowledge on the links between drinking water quality and human health.
Policy on Quality Assurance Council of Maritime Premiers (Canada) 2005 The
Commission's policy on quality assurance provides educational decision-makers
both with accountability measures pertaining to the institutions on the
Commission's schedule and with value-added information to assist in policy
decisions related to the Atlantic Canada post-secondary sector. Part I of this
policy document introduces the policy, including its historical background,
policy content, and measures supported by the policy. Part II describes the
purpose, objectives, scope, key steps, and outcomes of the Commission's program
assessment process. Appendices to this part include guidelines for the
preparation of new, modified, terminated, & new articulated programs; generic
terms of reference for external reviewers of graduate programs; and the terms
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of reference of the Academic Advisory Committee. The final part describes the
objective, focus, scope, cycle, key steps, & outcomes of the Commission's
process for the monitoring of institutional policies & procedures. Appendices
to this part include guidelines for institutional quality assurance policies,
assessment criteria for the Commission's monitoring process, guidelines for
preparing an institutional quality assurance report, and the terms of reference
of the Quality Assurance Monitoring Committee.
Power in Action Steven Friedman 2019-03-01 Argues that South Africans, like
everyone else, need democracy for a more equal society What are democracies
meant to do? And how does one know when one is a democratic state? These
incisive questions and more by leading political scientist, Steven Friedman,
underlie this robust enquiry into what democracy means for South Africa post
1994. Democracy is often viewed through a lens reflecting Western
understanding. New democracies are compared to idealized notions by which the
system is said to operate in the global North. The democracies of Western
Europe and North America are understood to be the finished product and all
others are assessed by how far they have progressed towards approximating this
model. Power in Action persuasively argues against this stereotype. Friedman
asserts that democracies can only work when every adult has an equal say in the
public decisions that affect them.Democracy is achieved not by adopting
idealized models derived from other societies–rather, it is the product of
collective action by citizens who claim the right to be heard not only through
public protest action, but also through the conscious exercise of influence on
public and private power holders. Viewing democracy in this way challenges us
to develop a deeper understanding of democracy’s challenges and in so doing to
ensure that more citizens can claim a say over more decisions in society.
Enterprise Architecture for Strategic Management of Modern IT Solutions Tiko
Iyamu 2022 "This book provides guidance on how to employ enterprise
architecture (EA) in deploying and managing information technology (IT)
solutions from the perspectives of pragmatic strategies. It uses sociotechnical
theories such as actor-network theory (ANT) and structuration theory (ST) as
lenses to examine challenges and complexities of EA"-Tourism Senay Sabah 2019-11-06 Tourism is an important phenomenon of today's
global world and is regarded as the world's biggest industry. As a concept,
tourism inspires attention from different scientific areas and can be
considered within an interdisciplinary context. Due to its multidisciplinary,
multidimensional, and multimethod character, tourism is an area ripe for study.
This book is a modest try for that end. The chapters are written from economic,
managerial, marketing, and educational perspectives, using different frameworks
and methodologies.
You are the Best of the Best Katlego Powerful 2015-12-30 ARE YOU READY TO LEARN
MORE ABOUT YOUR SPIRIT MAN AND SOUL SO THAT YOU CAN MAXIMISE THE BEST OF THE
BEST WITHIN YOU? Becoming the best of the best in life to many people is
inscrutable, obscure and a cryptic thing. But the concept of becoming the best
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of the best in your life is originally from the great manufacture of mankind
the Almighty God. As Katlego Powerful reconnoitre the senses of the soul and
spirit, in this life transforming book, you will experience dramatic change of
story in your life. This book will lead you from the furnace of life where the
best of the best in you is refined and you will be moved to the mountain top
where God want you to be. Please read this masterpiece book prayerfully and in
meditation.
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